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Friday Night Dinners 

 
March 1st Baked Ham  $7.00 
March 8th Sweet & Sour Chicken $6.00 
March 15th Corned Beef & Cabbage $8.00 
March 22nd Stuffed Shells  $7.00 
March 29th BBQ Ribs  $8.00 

 
Dinner served  
5:30—7:00 PM 

Members, 
I would like to thank everyone that came to the ENF Valentines Dance on Saturday. I believe those that were at the event 
had a good time, enjoyed the band, at the first dance upstairs in a long time. Thank you for your participation. 
Thanks to our Friday night jammers. 
Officers for 2013 – 2014. Exalted Ruler Joseph Alvin, Leading Knight Tom Toner, Loyal Knight Margret Laramie, Lecturing 

Knight Claudette Downing, Treasurer Irene Ackerson, Secretary Brian Ryea Sr, Inner Guard Phyllis Regione, Five Year 

Trustee George Lapan, Four Year Trustee Gary Ward, Three Year Trustee Cullen Downing, Two Year Trustee Peter Rob-

erts, One Year Trustee (To be elected).  

 
Charles Handel ER 
cjbroom@aol.com 

Join us on March 15th for a fun filled evening.  
The night  starts at 5:30 PM with a great Corn Beef and Cabbage 
Dinner.  At 6:30 Harold Trombley and the Lebanon Emblem Club 
will be holding a meat raffle.  You never know, you may have the 
luck of the Irish.  The music and dance will start right after the 
raffle.  Come and dance the night away with Yvonne and the Re-
verbs.  See you there. 

Hello to All!! 
  
We had a great Valentine's Day at the VA Hospital handing out gifts to our Veterans. Charlie Handel, Steve 
Rutledge and myself spend a couple of hours visiting at the VA Hospital on February 10th. 
Cullen Downing and Peggie Laramie went to Harbor Homes in Claremont to give the  Veterans that live there 
a special Valentine's Day present and a gift of a yummy Chocolate Cake.  I am sure they enjoyed it.  Plans are 
in the works for new projects to help our local Veterans.  We welcome all the help and new ideas.  Please 
consider being part of our committee.  
Call Arleen Rutledge at 603-448-2510 at work  or e-mail arutledge@bridgmans.com 
  
I would like to expand a special Thank You to Mascoma Dental for the donations for the Veterans gift 
bags.  Also all of the Elks who donated the puzzle books that we used for the gift bags.  Also to the Emblem 
Club for there  
donation of reading material for the Veterans book cart at the VA Hospital.   A big thank you to all that have 
donated their time, books, and money to help us bring joy to our local VA Hospital Patients.  The Lebanon 
Elk's have big hearts!!  
 
Best Regards, 
Arleen Rutledge Chairperson 

March 2, 2013 Copper Cannon Auction, Littleton 
Lodge 4:30 PM. 
March 3, 2013 State Cribbage Tournament Concord/
Epsom Lodge. $20.00 Registration 11:00 AM start 
Noon. 
March 10, 2013 State Meeting Lebanon Lodge 1:00 
PM 
March 12, 2013 Regular Meeting 7:00 PM 
March 21, 2013 House Committee Meeting 6:00 PM 
March 26 2013 Regular Meeting 7:00 PM 

April 7, 2013 Instillation of Officers 1:00 PM 

D a t e s  t o  R e m e m b e r  

Joins us every Wednesday for 
Cribbage Night 
Games start at 6:15 PM 


